
Special Faculty Bulletin 

Summer Term Teachers 

In order to conserve time and to fully meet all standards, the sum
mer school classes will include Saturday, June 7, in addition to 
Thursday and Friday, June 5 and 6. Thereafter the classes will meet 
five days a week, Monday through Friday, with Saturday omitted. 

This plan will give the classes a good start with three consecutive 
class periods, June 5,6 and 7, and will insure the teachers ample 
time during the first term. 

Please remember that the regular class period in the summer is an 
hour and forty minutes for three semester hours each term. Classes 
offering six semester hours each term, of course will meet for three 
hours and twenty minutes each day except .in the timed classes which 
are . scheduled for the entire forenoon as shown in the catalog. 

Please note the following important items: 

1. Biology 39 may count as graduate credit in the summer of 1941, 
provided students carry extra projects. 

2. Business Administration 133, scheduled for 9:10 daily during 
the first term, will be given during the second term instead. 

3. History ·147, scheduled for 9:10 during the second term, will 
meet at 7:30 instead, 

4. Physics 121 (Photography), scheduled for 10:50 during the first 
term, will meet at 7:30 instead. 

The Reading and Guidance Workshop will be held on the campus with 
headquarters in Brite College for one week, June 3 to 7. All 
students taking that course should register at Brite College of the 
Bible and a representative of the Business Office will be there to 
collect the J6.00 fee. Dr. Dougherty is the director and will make 
adjustments in classrooms where needed. 

The T. c. u. Young People's Conference will be held on the campus 
June 8 to 14. Headquarters for this conference will be Brite College 
of the Bible and the conference is to be held under the direction of 
Charles M. Ross, whose telephone number is 4-5985. Any classroom 
adjustments needed during that week will be made in due time when 
the necessity arises. 

Please remember that all grades for the Spring Semester of the long 
session are due in the Registrar's Office not later than noon, 
Monday, June 9. Earlier returns will be appreciated. 


